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  Letter dated 27 February 2016 from the President of the  

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General  
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 23 February 2016 

(S/2016/193), in which you stated your intention to reappoint Judge Theodor Meron 

as President of the International Residual Mechanism for Criminal Tribunals and to 

nominate Serge Brammertz for appointment as Prosecutor of the Mechanism, has 

been brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council, who have 

taken note of it. The members of the Council also note the position expressed by the 

Russian Federation in a letter dated 27 February 2016 (S/2016/197). 

 

 

(Signed) Rafael Darío Ramírez Carreño 

President of the Security Council  
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